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What have we been learning? 

Wow, what a busy first week! We loved our project launch morning being dressed as 

magicians, witches or wizards. We created our own magical potions and carried out 

magical investigations and tricks. We were very lucky to be visited by Mrs Shovelton 

and her daughter Claire to help us create magical willow wands and crowns. 

        

        

We have read and explored our class text ‘Leon and place between’ through hot 

seating, imagining we stepped into the place between and creating a word bank to 

use in our learning.  

In maths we have been investigating height and length through practical problem 

solving and reasoning challenges using our magical maths skills. 

Next Week 

 
Using our class text ‘Leon and the place between’ 

we will be using our imagination to describe the 

setting using our senses and develop our expanded 

noun phrases. 

 

In maths we will be moving onto weight and 

capacity through magical learning. 

 

We will be studying the work of the artist Rob 

Gonsalves and his magical artwork using ‘see, 

think, and wonder’. 

 

Important information  
 

As part of our history focus ‘Changes in living memory’ 

we would love to have grandparents or great 

grandparents come into Jet Class to talk about their 

childhood, focusing on food, toys, school and clothes. 

If you know of a grandparent that would like to come in 

to talk about their life please let us know. Our history 

morning will be on Wednesday 25th April 2018 

 

Please ensure all Multi skills letters are returned to 

school ASAP.  
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